February 21, 1995

Mr. Mark Krikorian
Executive Director
Center for Immigration Studies
1815 H Street, N.W., Suite 1010
Washington, DC 20006-3604

Dear Mark:

Congratulations on your appointment as Executive Director of CIS! If there is anything I can do to help out at any point, please let me know. I have tried in particular to help with fund-raising through the years, and have been able to steer some small amounts of money toward CIS.

Are you familiar with *The Social Contract*, which I edit? I'm sure there is a collection of them in the CIS offices. If you are ever inclined to write an item that seems like it might fit in our journal rather than some of the other options available to you, we'd be glad to consider it.

I hope our paths will cross ere long.

Cordially,

John H. Tanton, M.D. Editor and Publisher

JHT/nlc

P.S. My understanding is that the tax laws have changed in such a way that when contributions are acknowledged, it is required that you mention in an acknowledgement letter that no goods or services were